
 
Follow us @PGLTraining 

We would like to welcome 

some new staff to PGL 

Training!  Eric Ayres – Head of 

Construction, Damon Russell 

– Plumbing Assessor, Leon 

Hackworthy – Apprenticeship 

Co-ordinator and Wayne 

Howell – Fenestration 

Assessor.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

2019 marks 15 years of PGL Training supporting Apprenticeships in the South West.  To commemorate the 

milestone we were delighted to host our first award evening which gave us all the opportunity to celebrate the 

successes of young Apprentices as well as those of our employers large and small. A big thank you to all our 

employers which attended the event.  The charity is close to all our hearts and we raised £13,270 to allow the 

charity to continue its excellent work in the community.  Please visit the PGL Training website for all the photos 

from the event- https://pgltraining.com/  
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CONSTRUCTION ACADEMY OPEN DAY- FORE STREET 27th April 

PGL TRAINING MIND EVENT  

We will be having an Open Day on Saturday 27th April 

2019 at our Fore Street office. The Open Day will focus 

on Hairdressing, Traineeships and school leavers. For 

more information or to book a place please contact 

Alberto Pitocco on 01392 537561. 

We are pleased to announce we have a new 

Construction Traineeship Academy starting at the end of 

July 2019. This will be a minimum of six weeks 

supporting you in finding an Apprenticeship in the 

Construction sector. A full programme will consist of  

organised work experience, employability and practical 

workshops to ensure you’re  finding the right career for 

you! You will have the opportunity to complete 

Functional Skills and take the 1 day H&S course, the first 

step to gaining a CSCS card! We only have 12 spaces on 

this programme, interviews are being held now........... 

so get in touch to find out more. Please contact the 

Recruitment centre today on 01392 537561. 

 

Business Growth  

The Business Department had busy months again with a 

number of new starts in Customer Service, Business 

Administration and Management. We have also supported a 

number of employers with their current staff gaining new 

qualifications. This demonstrates Apprenticeships are 

accessible for all. For more information regarding training 

your current work force or gaining an Apprentice please 

contact the Recruitment team today 01392 437373 

TASTER DAYS 

Would you like to complete a taster day in our 

workshops in Construction, Plumbing, Business 

Admin, Hairdressing and Electrical? We have 

various dates and times throughout the 

Summer, contact the Recruitment team today 

for more information- 01392 537561.   

NEW STAFF! 
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